
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Conservation Committee 
 DATE: November 9, 2016 
 SUBJECT: Town of Cape Elizabeth Cottage Brook Boardwalk RP permit 
 
The Conservation Committee reviewed the Cottage Brook boardwalk application at the 
November 8, 2016 meeting. 
 
The boardwalk project was originally proposed by the Conservation Committee and 
authorized to seek permitting from the Town Council. The Conservation Committee 
voted 6-0 to recommend approval of the Resource Protection Permit and noted the 
boardwalk will reduce impact on the wetland. 


